
December 2024 

In the Rear View Mirror 
	 With 2024 now finished, it is always such an 
encoragement to look back at all that has 
happened this year. As the song sings, “Count your 
blessings one by one…” To kick off the year, we 
had the privilege of seeing our daughter born on 
January 1st. We were later honored to be a part of 
our church’s Homecoming event this past summer 
where we celebrated the thirty year anneversiary 
of the construction of our building. Just after that 
we held our annual summer camp where we were 
blessed to see so many great decisions made to 
live for Christ. We are praying that these children 
continue to hold true to the choices they made. 
Much more recently we were able to aquire the 
new van! We cannot say it enough, and words will 
never do justice to the gratitude we have to all of those who participated in 
giving financially and praying. God truly worked a miracle to make this 
happen. In December we had a children’s Christmas program where about 
thirty-five children sang different Christmas songs and took turns reading 
through the Christmas story. This was a great opportunity to invite their 
parents to join and watch their children, and of course give a clear 
presentation of the gospel. As we look back though the many memories 
made in ministry, with friends and family, we are nothing but thankful for 
God’s gift of life this past year.  
The Road Ahead 
	 We are very excited about the future! We have faith that God will bring 
just as many if not more opportunities this year as He did last year. In January, 
we will begin using the new van to pick up people, children and adults alike, 
and bring them to church. We will also be able to use it to take our Icelandic 
teens home after our Thursday evening services. We are 
so excited about this new opportunity to serve. We 
have been able to begin building relationships with our 
neighbors in our new apartment, please join us in prayer 
that God would begin working in their hearts as we 
plan to share the gospel  

    	 	    Sincerely, 
	 	 	 -The Sears Family
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